
From: jeparker2007@bellsouth.net
To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 5:48:29 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to ask in the strongest way possible that you rescind the unjust and coercive
mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be covered by private health insurance
with no co-pay to patients. It is not the Constitutional business of the federal government to mandate
anything about personal healthcare.

Sincerely,
Janice Parker
Hendersonville, NC  28792
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